Société de Gestion du Terminal 3 Conteneur de Doraleh S.A
Doraleh

PO Box 2081

Tél: +253 21 317317

Djibouti - Republic of Djibouti

Djibouti, July 22th 2022

Ref: 062/ DIR/SGTD /2022

To: ALL SGTD Customers

Subject : IMDG cargo restrictions in free zones

Dear Valued Customers,

Following the circular "199/DCAP/22", received this week from the Harbour Master's
Office, which has prohibited the transfer and the handling of IMDG cargo in the
Free Zones warehouses.

We would like to inform you that all IMDG cargo in transit to Ethiopia and Yemen will not
be transferred from the Terminal to Free Zones warehouses areas. If there is any DG cargo,
please note that it must be taken directly to the original destination (either Ethiopia or
Yemen).

This new instruction from the Harbour Master's Office follows the chemical explosions in
the ports of Beirut and Aqaba. The Harbour Master's Office took these precautions to

minimize the chances of such events occurring at different Free Zones in the Country.

Therefore, as of 19 July 2022, SGTD will not invoice any IMDG cargo with the Free Zone as
its destination.

We thank you for your compliance in this note and count on your full cooperation.

Best regards,




